
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 18th September 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am currently navigating my way through the new regulations that came into force today. I have no extra information 

than you do at this point.. The new regulations will lawfully ban the following:  

• Residents must not socialise with other people outside of their own households or support bubble in private homes 

and gardens.  (this includes using family members or friends for informal childcare arrangements) 

• Hospitality for food and drink will be restricted to table service only  

• Late night restriction of operating hours will be introduced, with leisure and entertainment venues required to close 

between 10pm to 5am.  

Residents are also advised to adhere to the following guidance to further reduce rates of infection :  

• • Residents should not socialise with other people outside of their own households in all public venues.  

• • Residents are advised to only use public transport for essential purposes, such as travelling to school or work  

• • Holidays should be taken within your own household or support bubble  

• • Residents are advised against attending amateur and semi-professional sporting events as spectators.  

As always the children at Christ Church have  been a total joy this week, they, along with the staff, make school just a 

fantastic place to work.  

We all appreciate all of your support in what is such a difficult time for you all.  

Have a lovely weekend, looking forward to seeing you on Monday 

Mrs. Bradford 

School Uniform- We have lots of donated school uniform in school, this 

includes, jumpers, cardigans, trousers, shorts and dresses along with win-

ter coats and shoes. If you would like to access this and take whatever 

you need, please just contact school in whichever way works for you. You 

can ring or email and we can collect what you need and send it to you or 

you can ask the school office and collect whatever you need. This is a 

confidential service and is totally free.  

Please note earrings are not part of our uniform policy. Due to COVID 

restrictions and the way that we teach PE it is really important that chil-

dren don’t wear them.  

Remote Learning 

I am hoping to put together some virtual meetings for parents to go through how our remote learning program will work this year. 

This will give you a chance to hear expectations and ask any questions that you may have. Look out for the link that will be sent 

out to book in to these meetings. If we end up with more people than we can accommodate then we will organise other sessions.  

School Website 

At the beginning of October we will be 

launching our new school website. This 

will offer us the ability to allow you to com-

plete school letters and forms online with-

out the need to return slips. (Paper copies 

will still be available) 

We will also use it to share remote learn-

ing videos and ideas of activities that you 

will be able to help support your children 

to practice and consolidate the work they 

are learning in school.  


